
United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Farmington District Office 

6251 College Blvd. - Suite A 
Fannington, New Mexico 87402

IN REPLY, REFER TO: JIC464 
3162.3-1 (NMF0110)

Take Pride' 
in^MERICA

August 14, 2018

Vision Energy Group LLC 
39 Old Ridgebury Road 
Danbury, CT 06810

Dear Sir or Madam:

Reference is made to your Applications to Permit to Drill (APD) for the following wells: HOGBACK 
DEEP 19 #12.

In view of the foregoing, this office has withdrawn these APDs. In addition, we will require a letter 
confirming that no surface disturbing activities have been conducted at these well sites. Please file the 
letter within 30 days of receipt of this notice.

Any surface disturbance conducted must be rehabilitated in accordance with the standards and guidelines 
established by this office. Please contact Sarah Scott, Environmental Protection Specialist at 
(505) 564-7689 or email at sscott@blm.gov for information or inspections.

Under 43 CFR 3165.3, you may request an Administrative Review of any instructions, orders, or 
decisions issued by the Authorized Officer. Such a request, including all supporting documents, must be 
filed in writing within 20 business days of receipt of this notice and must be filed with the State Director, 
Bureau of Land Management, and P.O. Box 27115, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-0115. Such a request 
will not result in a suspension of the instructions, orders, or decisions unless the reviewing official so 
determines. Procedures governing appeals from the instructions, orders, or decisions are contained in 43 
CFR 3165.4 and 43 CFR 4.400 et. Seq.

If you have any questions, contact Jack Savage at (505) 564-7736.
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